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Road Construction Update 
For Immediate Release: June 30, 2010 

 

Bridge 88-0.19 in Stokes Township to Remain Closed 

 for Major Repairs 

 

The Logan County Engineer’s Office announces that our crews are continuing  
 
major repairs to the bridge located on County Road 88 in Stokes Township  
 
between County Road 17 and Township Road 86. 
 
These major repairs will include removal of the old deck; repairing, cleaning,  
 
and painting the steel beams; installing a new wood deck; waterproofing; and  
 
paving. 
 
The work will continue through Friday, July 16, 2010, weather permitting.  The  
 
roadway will be closed during that time.  We apologize for any inconvenience  
 
that may occur. 
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